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Summit Salon Academy understands that many of our students are struggling financially due to the impact that 
the COVID-19 pandemic has had on our communities.  For this reason, Summit Salon Academy has established 
a Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) Grant, funded by the recently passed CARE’s Act to assist 
students by providing necessary aid for individuals who are in financial need due to the coronavirus.   

Students interested in applying should visit https://summitsalonacademytampa.com/ to complete the 
application.  The grant can be used to help students with food, housing, course materials, technology, health 
care and childcare.  

To be eligible, the applicant must meet all the following requirements: 

1. Be a currently enrolled student at Summit Salon Academy 
2. Have been enrolled in an on-campus certificate program prior to March 13 
3. Be eligible or could be eligible for federal financial aid 
4. Have a High School Diploma or GED 
5. Must be making Satisfactory Academic Progress 
6. Be a U.S. Citizen or eligible noncitizen 
7. Complete this online HEERF Grant application 
8. Have supportive and verifiable documentation of negative financial impact of COVID-19 
9. Be available and respond to the SSA Administration when they reach out, 
10. Have not previously received a HEERF Grant. 

All grant applications will be reviewed by the Financial Aid Office and may require additional criteria be 
met.  Students will be notified on the status of their application via their email address and will be contacted 
through email and phone if additional information is needed.  Students who qualify for grant funds will have the 
money mailed by check to their address on file with the academy within 14 days of receiving an approval email. 

Summit Salon Academy is committed to helping our students through this pandemic to achieve their academic 
goals. 

Sincerely, 

Summit Salon Academy Administration and Staff 

 


